
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team. 

Friday 18th June 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have a lovely long weekend... 

Next week the nurses 

will be  

visiting 

school for 

their  

scheduled 

check ups 

with the 

children. 

Reading and Writing 

Task 

 

On the back of this 

newsletter you will find 

this week’s reading task.  

Please support your child 

with this by sounding 

the words out with them 

and discussing each  

answer.  If your child 

finds this easy; they 

could write their own 

yes/no questions and 

share them with the 

class next week.  You 

could share them via 

Tapestry or pop the work 

into their book bag. 

We are really looking 

forward to seeing our 

class  

photos that 

were taken 

this week! 


